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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
Booster Station Update / Office Closure 

 
Edson, Alberta, December 21st, 2017 – The booster pump station, currently shut down because of a leak 

detected under the pump house, is causing lower than the usual water pressure in selected areas of 

Tiffin/Wilshire Estates. This may be especially noticeable during the holidays and at peak hours. Steps are 

being taken to mitigate this by monitoring the levels at the reservoir.  

A study to enhance the booster pump station, to enable it to provide better service, is currently in progress. 

It’s expected that options/costs for repairing and upgrading the booster station will be brought to council 

early in the spring to determine a course of action. We appreciate your patience while this process is taking 

place. We will continue to update as the situation evolves.  

 

Town Office Closure 

Please note the Town Office will be closed Monday-Wednesday next week, reopening for regular business 

December 28th, 2017 at 8am. 
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